January 6, 2000

Mark,

Enclosed is the information for the "Call for Papers."

I have included a copy of the information sent for the 1999 meeting.

Please let me know of any errors, omissions, etc.

If you feel some areas need to be expanded or reduced, please yell!

I need your advice on one item -- does the section reserve and pay for the MAA speaker's room? I realize we are both new to the job and therefore have not faced some of these issues. If you note anything in your records or visits with Steve, please let me know.

Bruce Sloan

Bruce

515-961-1837

sloan@simpson.edu